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December 7, 2023 

NOD FILING, AS REQUIRED BY CEQA (Public Resources Code Section 21152) 

PROJECT TITLE: Weber Park Renovation Project 

PROJECT APPROVAL DATE: December 6, 2023 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE NUMBER: 2023090256 

CONTACT PERSON: 
ijlynch@roseville.ca.us. 

Jessica Lynch, Environmental Coordinator, City of Roseville, (916) 774-5352, 

APPLICANT; OWNER; DEVELOPER: Tara Gee, Park Planning and Development Superintendent, City of Roseville 
Department of Parks, Recreation and Libraries, (916) 774-5253, tqee@roseville.ca.us. 

PROJECT LOCATION: 

SUMMARY PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The proposed project consists of the redesign and renovation of the existing 
1.9-acre Weber Park located between Main Street and Circuit Drive within the City. The proposed project would 
include approximately 8 feet of excavation to grade the existing park to street level, removal of trees to improve park 
visibility, reconfiguration of the basketball court, expansion of the existing playground, addition of a new playground, 
removal of the bathroom, and the addition of a looped trail surrounding the multi-purpose turf field. 

DETERMINATIONS FOR MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

This notice is to advise interested parties that the City of Roseville (Lead Agency) has approved and made the following 
determinations regarding the above-described project: 

• An Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration was prepared and adopted by the City of Roseville pursuant to the 
provisions of CEQA. 

• As approved, the project will not have significant effects on the environment. 

• Mitigation measures were made a Condition of Approval of the project and a Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting 
Program was adopted for this project. 

• Findings and a Statement of Overriding Considerations were not adopted for the proposed project since significant 
and unavoidable impacts were not identified. 

The environmental documentation and record of project approval may be examined at the City of Roseville, Office of 
the City Clerk, 311 Vernon Street, Roseville, CA 95678; Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (916-774-5263). 
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